
  
High   School   Bulletin   for   May   25,   2021   

  
Today’s   High   School   birthday:   No   Birthdays   

  
This   will   be   the   last   Student   of   the   Month   for   the   2020-2021   school   year.   
Student   of   the   Month   for   April   are   as   follows:     
9th   grade   -   Bree   Tomlinson     
10th   grade   -   Izzy   Sanback   
11th   grade   -   Kilee   Lintner     
12th   grade   -   Haleigh   Holdwick     
Please   help   to   congratulate   these   students   when   you   see   them.   They   will   be   treated   to   a   pizza   
party,   in   the   cafeteria,   Tomorrow,   May   26th   at   2:20.     

  
Farm   Crest   Foods   in   Pigeon   is   now   hiring   anyone   15   years   and   older.   Please   see   flyer   in   the   
hallway   or   on   the   office   window   for   more   information.   

  
Camp   Invention   –   a   STEM   summer   camp   for   K-6   students   this   June   at   the   Caro   Tech   Center   is   
looking   for   some   helpers.   This   is   a   PAID   position!    You   can   earn   $325.00   for   the   week.    Open   to   
10th   -12th   grade   students   interested   in   STEM.   
If   you   are   interested,   please   let   Mrs.   Polega   know.   

  
On   Saturday,   June   19th   there   will   be   a   “Beet   Feet”   5K   Benefit   Run/Walk   sponsored   by   
Sebewaing   Rotary   Club.   This   will   take   place   at   Bay   Shore   Camp.   If   you   are   interested   in   this   
event,   there   are   flyers   in   the   office.     

  
Attention   Athletes:   Dr.   Scaddan   will   be   here   at   USA   High   School   on   tomorrow,   May   26th   from   
8:30   am   until   12:30   pm   conducting   physicals   for   athletes   for   the   2021-22   school   year.   Athletes   
must   have   a   physical   card   signed   by   a   parent   or   guardian   to   be   able   to   get   a   physical   that   day.   
Cost   is   $10.   Call   Mrs.   Gascho   at   (989)   883-2534   ext.   38170   with   any   questions.   

  
Part-time   jobs   for   middle   school   and   high   school   students   will   be   available   at   Saginaw   Valley   
Seed   corn   Producers,   LLC   (ed   Mantey   &   Sons,   Inc.)   seed   farm   in   July   and   August   of   2021.   The   
job   involves   walking   to   detassel   hybrid   seedcorn   fields.   Applicants   must   be   at   least   thirteen   
years   old   and   have   a   social   security   number.   
The   number   of   hours   worked   per   day   may   vary   due   to   weather   and   field   conditions.   
Apply   online   at    www.svseedcorn.com .   Questions   can   be   directed   to    info@svseedcorn.com .   

  
Updated   Karrs   drivers   training   info   sheets   are   in   the   office.   

  
ATTN   STUDENTS:   Just   a   quick   reminder   to   students   that   have   to   leave,   are   coming   to   class,   
are   coming   to   school   from   appointments,   or   are   late,    please   use   door   #4   by   the   office.   

  
Students,   just   a   reminder   if   your   going   on   a   college   visit   please   have   the    Guidance   Office   sign   
your   form     before   you   go   on   your   visit..   

  

http://www.svseedcorn.com/
mailto:info@svseedcorn.com


Students:   All   vehicles   must   be   registered   in   the   office.   Permit   forms   are   available   on   the   
website.   

  
Remember   Patriots:    Care   for   others.   Own   the   day.   Be   determined.   Show   effort."   
  
  


